Town of Hampden -
N1291 County Highway N
Columbus, WI 53925

March 1, 2019

To Whom it May Concern,

The Town of Hampden in Columbia County has a 30 acre quarry
owned by Paulson Living Trust and is operated by Tri-County Paving. The
quarry has been around since 1994. Tri-County Paving has been operating
the quarry for many years with no complaints. In 2018 Paulson/Tri-County
Paving requested to add another 10 acres to the quarry for gravel
extraction. The Town approved the expansion of the Conditional Use
Permit for the Non-Metallic Mine. The town had no concerns with
allowing the expansion of the quarry because Tri-County Paving have
always followed the conditions of the Conditional Use Permit and take
pride in what and how they do their operation.

Sincerely,

Diane Guenther, Clerk
Town of Hampden
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We have had the Tri-County Paving, Inc. quarry in the Town of Arlington for the last 15 years. In

that time, they have not had any complaints, violations or other issues.

Thank you,

Becky Struck
Town of Arlington Clerk



